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Term Dates 

The weeks ahead 

Wednesday 28th February
Y3 Class Assembly

Thursday 1 st March
World Book Day

Theme: ôBooks from around the 

world and other culturesõ

Wednesday 7 th March
Maamulaha Tag Rugby 

Competition

Y3 ðY6 Whittington Park

Wednesday 7 th ð14th March
Book Fair ðBottom Hall

Thursday 8 th March 4pm
Islington Football League

Whittington Park Year 5 & 6

Monday 12 th March

Super Science Week

Wednesday 14 th March
Y1 Class Assembly

Thursday 15 th March
Class Photographs

Tuesday 20 th March
Y5 Trip to House of Illustration

Wednesday 21 st March

Y3 & Y4 Trip to House of Illustration

Friday 23 rd March

COMIC RELIEF

Red Nose Day

Easter Break
Thurs 29 March ςSchool closes at 

2pm

Mon 16 AprilςInset Day

Summer Term
Tuesday 17 April ςFriday 20 July

Tues 17 April Children return to 
School

Half Term
Monday 28 May ςFri 1 Jun

Monday 4 June ςInset Day

Fri 20 July ςSchool Closes at 2pm

School Houses

Welcomeback from the half term. We hope you all enjoyeda
well deservedbreak. Thisnewsletter is full of events from our
last half term which I am sureyou will agreewasboth busyand
eventful. There were many highlightsover the last half term;
however we were absolutely delighted to win the Islington
basketball competition and break St. Joan of !ǊŎΩǎwinning
streak. Thestaff, includingthosewho havebeenhere for some
time, are unsurewhen the schoollast won an Islingtonsports
competition. If you are able to help us with this information
pleasedo sharethis with yourchildren,staff in the playgroundor
the school office. We would like to compile a history and a
timelinemovingforwardof theǎŎƘƻƻƭΩǎsportingachievements.

Thankyoufor our continuedsupportin reading
daily with your child at home. The ΨwŜŀŘƛƴƎ
RoadaŀǇΩis proving very successful-we are
seeingthe impact in both writing and spelling.
Thankyou!

In the lead this term 
so far with 156 points 
is Buckingham Palace.

Important Message for all Nursery Parents

We remind you that our school nursery times are 9am to
3.30pm. Tosupport the safeguardingof all our childrenyou are
requested to use the school playground entrance at all times
when dropping off and collecting your child from school. The
mainschoolentrance,viathe office is for latecomersonly. It isan
expectation that all children, other than those using the
extendeddayprovision,arrive at schoolon time andenter their
classroomsvia the playgroundentrance. Similarlypleasecollect
yourchildat 3.30pm from the playgrounddoor.
Tosupporta smoothstart and end to the daywe operatea soft
start. This allows all children to arrive at school and enter
classroomsbetween 8.45 and 9am. Similarlyat the end of the
day the playgroundgateson both BlundellStreet and Brewery
Road open at 3.20pm for your convenience,and to support a
smoothtransition for all childrenandadultsat the start andend
of the schoolday.
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British Science Week is coming and we will be running a 
ΨSuper Science ²ŜŜƪΩ. 

*

The idea is that children are proactive in deciding and 
planning their investigations (with support and 

guidance) and then preparing them to lead the rest of 
the school in teams.

*
There will be a prizes for the best team and the school 

council will come and judge.

*
There will be a family Science Competition on 

Wednesday 14th of March 3.45-4.45pm

World Book Day
Thursday 1 st March 2018

Ψ{ǘƻǊƛŜǎ ŦǊƻƳ !ǊƻǳƴŘ ǘƘŜ ²ƻǊƭŘ ŀƴŘ hǘƘŜǊ 
/ǳƭǘǳǊŜǎΩ

Science & DT Week
12 ð16 March 2018

Please support your child 
to dress as a book 

character from a world 
bookand donate £1  for 
our school library fund. 
An assembly will take 
place to celebrate  the 

day and the best dressed 
will receive a prize. 

Book Fair
7 March ς14 March



Year 5 Anglo-{ŀȄƻƴ ŘŀȅΗ ²Ŝ ŎŀǊǾŜŘ ƻǳǊ ƻǿƴ ǘƻȅǎΣ ƳŀŘŜ ǎƻƳŜ ŎƻƛƴǎΣ ǇƭŀȅŜŘ ǘƘŜ ΨƭȅǊŜΩΣ ƳŀŘŜ 
paintings using fruit and vegetables, had pretend sword fights and made lucky charms. We 

ŘƛŘƴΩǘ ǳǎŜ ŀƴȅ ŜƭŜŎǘǊƛŎƛǘȅ ŀƭƭ Řŀȅ ŜƛǘƘŜǊΗ

Friday 23 rd February 2018
C

h
in

e
s
e

 N
e

w
 Y

e
a

r 
C

e
le

b
ra

ti
o

n
s
  

T
o

d
d

le
r 

R
o

o
m

Year 5 Anglo-Saxon day! We carved our own toys, 
ƳŀŘŜ ǎƻƳŜ ŎƻƛƴǎΣ ǇƭŀȅŜŘ ǘƘŜ ΨƭȅǊŜΩΣ ƳŀŘŜ 

paintings using fruit and vegetables, had pretend 
ǎǿƻǊŘ ŦƛƎƘǘǎ ŀƴŘ ƳŀŘŜ ƭǳŎƪȅ ŎƘŀǊƳǎΦ ²Ŝ ŘƛŘƴΩǘ 

use any electricity all day either!

Year 5 Anglo Saxon Day.
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Year 5 Anglo-Saxon day! We carved our own 
ǘƻȅǎΣ ƳŀŘŜ ǎƻƳŜ ŎƻƛƴǎΣ ǇƭŀȅŜŘ ǘƘŜ ΨƭȅǊŜΩΣ ƳŀŘŜ 

paintings using fruit and vegetables, had 
pretend sword fights and made lucky charms. 
²Ŝ ŘƛŘƴΩǘ ǳǎŜ ŀƴȅ ŜƭŜŎǘǊƛŎƛǘȅ ŀƭƭ Řŀȅ ŜƛǘƘŜǊΗ

Year 5 Anglo Saxon Day.

Thank you for 
supporting our 

cake stall!

All children are required to change into suitable clothing 
for P.E. sessions

We advisethis is brought to school on a Monday and taken
homeon a Friday.
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Year 6 have had a fantastic 
fun morning this week 

working with The 
GuardianƴŜǿǎǇŀǇŜǊΩǎ 
education team. They 
have explored news 

stories deciding if they are 
fake or real! They then 

worked in groups to film 
three stories and inform 
the viewer if they were 

fake or real stories.

https://www.theguardian.com/


It absolutely brought our topic of Flight to life! We saw aeroplanes 
from the past which were all real life models dating right back to 
1914. The children were mesmerised by the size and structure of 
the planes, helicopters and torpedoes. We took part in a 
workshop called Fantastic Flight which took us through the history 
of planes. We finished the workshop by making our very own 
gliders and seeing how far they travelled. A day well spent and a 
total of 18000 steps - they slept very well that night!

Keeping Our Children Safe
Forsafeguardingreasonsmobile phonesmust not
be usedon the schoolpremises. Pleasedo not be
offended when we remind you to refrain from
usingthem. Wethankyoufor yourco-operation.

Year 1 had a wonderful visit on 8th February 

to the Royal Air Force Museum

Thank you to 
all the 

parents and 
carers who 

made the trip 
so enjoyable 
by  coming 
along to 

support us.

Friday 23 February 2018
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Reception really enjoyed 
their trip to the Canal 
Museum in the last week of 
half term. They saw canal 
boats, learnt about their 
history, made boats and 
dressed up in special clothes

Working hard to creatively show how we are 
'flying high' in reading

Our World Book display is coming together ςŘƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ 
to support your child to dress up as a character from a 
ōƻƻƪ ƻƴ ƻǳǊ ǘƘŜƳŜ ΨǎǘƻǊƛŜǎ ŦǊƻƳ ŀǊƻǳƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊƭŘ ŀƴŘ 
ƻǘƘŜǊ ŎǳƭǘǳǊŜǎΩΗ


